
DESCENDANTS of
Indigenous World War I
Light Horse soldiers and
their families and friends
gathered at an afternoon

tea at Government House,
Sydney, to honour their

ancestors recently. 
The 13 descendants are recording

the stories of their ancestors, with the
help of grants from the Rona Tranby
Trust.

The trust also supported the
participants travel to Israel last year to
take part in the commemoration of the
centenary of the Battle of Beersheba
and the Allied Sinai-Palestine campaign
on October 31.

NSW Governor David Hurley and his
wife Linda Hurley hosted the
participants of the Rona Tranby Trust
Australian Light Horse Project at
Government House. 

Mr Hurley said through the work of
the Rona Tranby Trust, Aboriginal and
Torres Strait Islander people are getting
the recognition they deserve for serving
in World War I. 

“At that time, Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander people were neither
recognised as Australian citizens, nor
included in the census and, officially,
were not permitted to serve,” he said.

“The fact that they did serve, despite
these factors, lending their skill and
horsemanship to this campaign has
been, up to now, a mostly untold and
neglected part of our history within our
Anzac commemorations.”

The Rona Tranby Trust was

established in 1991, from a bequest in
the will of Thomas Rona, and gives
awards to support the recording and
preservation of Indigenous Australian
oral history. For more information on
Rona Tranby Trust’s Australian Light
Horse Project visit
www.ronatranby.org.au
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Pictures, clockwise from above: 
1. The group at NSW Government
House in Sydney.
2. Labor MP Linda Burney with Deidre
Bear.
3. Uncle Roy Mundine, Jennifer
Symonds and Uncle Harry Ally.
4. Larissa, Ray and Sharon Minniecon.
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